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Greetings! Here are highlights of the last month: 
 
Ongoing 
• Rehearsal preparation, rehearsal time, worship for contemporary services  
• Music selection and planning 
• Schedule musicians and techs 
• Produce detailed script for worship leaders and techs for each service 
• Proof worship bulletins 
• Weekly staff meetings 
• Weekly production of Trinity Minute E-blast 
• Provide music for monthly healing service 

 
June 7 – September 6 
• June 22 - Played for Trinity’s outdoor worship as part of Camp Hill’s Summer Soiree 
• August 25 - Summer Sundae Concert; approximately 235 people in attendance and gorgeous 

weather! (Calculated 25 people-hours for the program, not including volunteers involved with 
ice cream and greeting.) 

• August 26 - Maintenance and cleanup of Fellowship Hall platform before reassembling 
equipment after concert; also, ran a pending software update on the FH soundboard. Many 
thanks to Tom Reddinger, Kevin Brady, and Rick Wilson for many extra volunteer hours to 
accomplish these tasks. 

 
 Additional Meetings: 

• Mutual Ministry (2x) 
• Meeting with Stephanie Maurer to plan Summer Sundae Concert communications/materials 
• Fellowship Team (2x) 
• Creative Worship (monthly; in August, we had an extended meeting to plan worship themes) 
• Worship Team 

  
 Miscellaneous: 

• Attended staff outing to Senators Baseball – fun! 
• Attended the Trinity on the Run BBQ/Potluck. Great group, great fun! 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Debbie Wilson 
Director, Contemporary Worship Music 


